Columbus Boychoir School Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. V

May 25, 1961

No. 32

ALBUM of folk songs and spirituals will be recorded today and tomorrow in New York City by a 42-voice Boychoir under the direction of Mr. Bryant. The boys will sing some numbers unaccompanied and others with banjo, guitar or harp accompaniment. The record will appear under the Decca label.

ANNUAL Asbury Park outing is scheduled for Saturday, the bus leaving at 10:30 a.m. and returning about 5 p.m. Lunch will be served at the beach.

CHOIR will give a program in the Trinity Cathedral, Trenton, Sunday afternoon at four o'clock.

BIRTHDAYS were celebrated this week for Bruce Kerekes, 11, on Monday; George Partlow, 14, Tuesday, and Curt Jeschke, 11, Wednesday.

LUNCHEON following the commencement exercises Saturday, June 3rd will be open to everyone at a charge of 75¢ (no charge for Boychoir students). Reservations should be made in advance with Mrs. Slover at the school office; call WA 4-5858 or write to Box 350, Princeton, N.J.

ALL readers of the Newsletter and their friends are cordially invited to attend the commencement program, which will be held out of doors (weather permitting) on the school campus at 10:30 a.m. The entire student body will sing several choir selections, certificates and awards will be presented and an address will be given by the Rev. David L. Crawford of the Princeton Theological Seminary. Boys will be free to leave following the exercises.

PIANO recitals will be given by the pupils of Mr. Bryant at 4 p.m., Friday, June 2nd, and by those of Mr. Haley the same day at 8 p.m., in the loggia.

GIFT of two crates of bananas was received from Barry Yaches' family this week and much appreciated by all. Many thanks!

RECOVERING from an appendix operation, for which he was taken to the Princeton Hospital early Monday morning, is Larry Baldwin. He is reported to be coming along very well and should be released from the hospital this weekend.

FIFTY students attended the Princeton Symphony Orchestra concert at McCarter Theatre Monday the 15th. Of particular interest was the performance of Faure's "Requiem," sung by the Princeton High School Choir, of which Travis Bryant is a member. Gift from Mrs. C. R. Noyes, trustee of this school and chairman of the orchestra's executive committee, made it possible for the boys to obtain tickets at a greatly reduced rate.